From: Sarah Graham

To: medboardconsultation
Subject: Public consultation on Good medical practice
Date: Tuesday, 31 July 2018 2:29:33 PM

To whom it may concern

I believe the wording of the 2009 version the Code of Conduct is
ethically sound and should therefore not be changed.

I am worried that the possible interpretation of ‘culturally safe’ may
impact on good health outcomes and medical practice.

Kind regards

Sarah Graham
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